PARKING PERMITS 
for

LIBERTY LANE
NORFOLK RESIDENTS ONLY!
The Select Board’s office is now accepting applications for commuter parking at Liberty Lane for the 2023-2024 cycle which runs from October 1, 2023 to September 30, 2024.
There are 32 permits available for Liberty Lane parking. If more applications are received than spots available, a lottery will be held and a waiting list created for applicants who were not selected.  
The application deadline is Wednesday, September 13, 2023, at 6 p.m. The lottery will be held on or before Monday, September 18, 2023.
Please visit the Town’s website at www.norfolk.ma.us to complete an application.
For more information, contact the Select Board/Town Administrator’s Office at (508) 440-2855 or email at parkingpermits@norfolk.ma.us
